
From now through August, you’ll receive the weekly New Raider News newsletter, with all the
information you need to know as an incoming student. You’ll get reminders about next steps and

tips to prepare for life on campus. Come fall, you’ll be ready. 

Bring Your Own Device (BYOD)

The Helpdesk is often asked “Should I get a Mac or Windows PC?” Our normal answer is get a
device that you are comfortable using, but you should also consider your intended major. 

Whether you are buying a new computer or using a computer you already own you should check
out our machine standards on the BYOD web page. While we do a have wireless connectivity in

all of our classrooms, we do suggest making sure your computer has ethernet connection, or
that you have an adapter. This connection will provide you a more reliable and faster

connection.  If you have additional questions, or need any help please feel free to contact the IT
Helpdesk at helpdesk@mountunion.edu or (330) 829-8726.
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New Raider News will be 
sent to your UMU email 

address starting in mid-May.
You can find your UMU 

email address by logging 
into your student portal.​​​​​

View previous editions of NRN
on our website. If you

miss an issue, we've got you
covered. 

View the First-Time Student
Checklist for a detailed

timeline of your next steps. 

Sincerely, 
Office of First Year Initiatives
University of Mount Union 
Email: firstyear@mountunion.edu
Phone: (330) 823-8685
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